
 

 

 
 

Monday, 17 January 2022 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
Re: PSHE Unacceptable Production  

I am delighted to inform you that as part of our PSHE programme we have arranged for AlterEgo, an 

Applied Theatre company, to come in and deliver their Unacceptable production for our students.  The 

company use theatre to inspire change around complex social issues.  The Unacceptable production 

focuses on sexism, sexual harassment and sexual violence, which are, unfortunately increasing in 

prevalence within schools in the UK. 

The company will be in school on Tuesday 1st February with productions running for specific year 

groups throughout the day.  

As a school we feel it is important to raise awareness of these issues and ensure our students know 

what can be done to expose and respond to them.  The safeguarding of our students is of upmost 

importance and we appreciate that some parents would prefer to address these issues at home.  

Therefore, if you would prefer your child to not attend the above production, please notify Mrs Gill at 

HOKS4@allhallows.net with the name and form group of your child by Monday 24th January.   

Please feel free to visit the website to gain further detail on the content of the production:   

Unacceptable.  

Further information for parents and carers on the issues covered by this production can be 
found on the following websites:  

Kidscape  
Childnet  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs N Gill  
Head of Key Stage 4 
 

mailto:HOKS4@allhallows.net
http://www.alteregocreativesolutions.co.uk/unacceptable/
https://www.kidscape.org.uk/news-and-blogs/2021/june/sexual-harassment-in-schools-what-can-parents-or-carers-do/
https://www.childnet.com/resources/online-sexual-harassment-advice-for-parents-and-carers-of-13-17-year-olds

